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Paul Suntra 
 

Hazelwood, MO, Friday, November 20, 2015 - On Friday, November 20th at 8:54 AM, Officers of the Hazelwood 
Police Department responded to the 8400 block of Pershall Rd. (Auto Wash) for a call for Robbery that just occurred. 
On arrival officers found Victim Paul Suntra at the scene, apparently stabbed once in his abdomen. Suntra was 
transported to an area hospital where he died of his injuries. Investigation revealed that the victim may have had an 
encounter with a Male Subject over this suspect stealing an item from the victim’s vehicle. During the encounter, the 
suspect stabbed the victim with an unknown object. 
 

If you have any information about this Homicide please call the; 
  

CrimeStoppers Tip Hotline 
                           111---888666666---333777111---TTTIIIPPPSSS   (((888444777777)))   

 
If your TIP, called into CrimeStoppers, leads to the Felony Arrest of the 

subject(s) responsible for this Homicide you may receive a  
REWARD UP TO $5000.00  

 
ALL CALLS INTO CRIMESTOPPERS ARE COMPLETELY ANONYMOUS, NO CALLER ID, NO VOICE MAIL.  

 
TIPS MUST BE CALLED, TEXTED OR EMAILED DIRECTLY INTO THE CRIMESTOPPERS 

TIP HOTLINE ONLY TO BE ELIGIBLE FOR THE CRIMESTOPPERS REWARD. 
 

Toll Free Tip Hotline 866-371-8477* 
 *WEBSITE www.stlrcs.org * 

*Text STL to CRIMES (274637) *TIP SUBMIT (free app)* 


